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ROADS CLOSED 
 

The following roads that provide access to Mumbulla Creek Falls 
from the Princes Highway will be CLOSED to ALL VEHICLES 
from Monday 12th to 16th Friday January 2015 for urgent 
maintenance.  

 

• Clarks Road 

• Mumbulla Trig Road 

 
ALTERNATE ACCESS TO MUMBULLA CREEK 
FALLS IN BIAMANGA NATIONAL PARK IS VIA 
MUMBULLA CREEK ROAD 
 

Visitors planning to travel to Mumbulla Creek Falls from the Princes Highway 
will not have access on the above roads during works. These works are 
needed to repair the surface damage to the road as a result of storm events 
that occurred in December 2014. 

Alternate access to Mumbulla Creek Falls during this time is available via 
Mumbulla Creek Road off Doctor George Mt Road. 

All visitors and locals are asked to avoid travelling to this area during this time. 
If you choose to visit please, please drive with caution. 

For further information regarding this bulletin OR current Park closures visit 
the National Parks Website and click on the ‘Alerts’ tab: 
http://www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au/ and for information on other areas in 
Far South Coast Region contact the NPWS Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 


